
 
 

Vehicle Replacements 
Bid Deadline: January 10, 2025 at 9:30 a.m. 
 
The Skokie Park District will receive sealed bids for 2025 Vehicle Replacements beginning December 26, 
at 9 a.m.  Bids will be received until exactly 9:30 a.m. Friday, January 10 at the district’s Park Services 
Center located at 7500 Frontage Road, Skokie Illinois 60077, at which time bids will be publicly opened 
and read aloud.  Bids are also available electronically by emailing Corrie Guynn at 
cguynn@skokieparks.og or calling (847) 929-7800. 
 
The scope of work includes providing the Skokie Park District with three vehicles as specified within the 
bid documents.  Only bids in compliance with the provisions of the bid documents will be considered.  
Bids will be considered firm for a period of ninety (90) days.  The Skokie Park District reserves the right 
to reject any or all bids and to waive any technicalities in the bidding if it should be deemed in the 
public’s best interest. 
 
Please contact Corrie Guynn, Superintendent of Parks, Planning and Facilities with any questions at (847) 
929-7800. 
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